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The Ascension of the Lord 
6th Sunday after Easter 

Year C                                 1st June2025                               No. 22 
 

Deaths: - Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
Gerry Quinn, R.I.P. Churchtown, who died during the week. 
Anniversaries: - Masses are offered for the following, 
Sat. 31st May        7.30pm     Michael Barrett, Cooline 
Sun. 1st June         8.30am      Michael Shanahan, Ardskeagh, month’s mind. 
Thurs. 5th June     10.00am     Denis O’Regan, Ballinadrideen. 
Fri. 6th June         10.00am      November Altar List & Purgatorial Society List. 
Sat. 7th June         10.00am      Eileen Buicke, Ballinadrideen. 
Please also remember Sean Butler, Beechwood Drive, Nora Coffey, Charleville, 
 John & Mary O’Brien, Loughlea, whose anniversaries occur at this time. 
 
 

Mass Times 
Monday 2nd June      10am 

Tuesday 3rd               10am  
Wednesday 4th         10am   
Thursday 5th            10am       
Friday 6th                       10am      
Saturday 7th   10am        &     7.30pm 

Sunday 8th            8.30am    &   11am 
Adoration & Benediction 
Adoration & Benediction of the Blessed 
Sacrament will take place on Thursday after 
10am Mass. 
Holy Communion   Only those receiving Holy 
Communion should approach the Altar & 
only on a seat-by-seat basis. 
Door Collection last weekend    €185.00 
Development Fund        €435.00 
School/Parish Hall         €340.00 
Lenten Alms €50.00 

 

Month of June 
The month of June dedicated to 

 The Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Feastdays for the coming week 
Mon. 2nd June   St. Marcellinus & Peter  
Tues. 3rd            St. Kevin 
Wed. 4th          Ss. Charles Lwanga & Comp. 
Thurs.  5th       St. Boniface 
Fri. 6th            St. Norbert, St. Jarlath 
Sat. 7th            St. Coleman 
Sun. 8th         Pentecost Sunday 
 

Pope’s Intentions for June 
That the world may grow in compassion 

Let us pray that each one of us might find 
consolation in a personal relationship 
with Jesus, and from his Heart, learn to 
have compassion on the world. 
 Collectors for June 

7.30pm Vigil Mass    
8.30am Mass   Paudie Morrissey       
11.00am Mass     
 

Altar Flower Arrangers  
Sat. 7th June     &     Sat. 14th June 

Bernie Leahy 
Sat. 21st June     &     Sat. 28th June 

Ann O’Brien 
 

Readers Next Three Weekends 
Sat. 7th June         Ger. O’Shea 
Sun. 8th June        Audrey Morrissey 
Sat. 14th June      Louisa Carroll 
Sun. 15th June     Mary Byrne  
Sat. 21st June      Elizabeth Ryan 
Sun. 22nd June    Sheila Fennessy  
 

Eulogies 
As a consequence of a recent Court 
case, the Parish will no longer be 
able to accommodate Eulogies at 
Funeral Masses, or at other 
ceremonies. 
We regret this and we ask for your 
understanding in this matter. 
  

Lenten Alms 
Alms for Nigeria may still be left into the 
Sacristy.  These will be applied to a charitable 
purpose designated by Archbishop Crotty, 
Apostolic Nuncio to Nigeria. 
 

2025     Pilgrimage to Medjugorje 
Leaving Cork on August 20th 2025 
                          7 nights. 
For more information, please contact, Mary 
Cott, Group Leader 086 1220850 
 

Irish Catholic & Sacred Heart Messenger 

The Irish Catholic newspaper and 
the Sacred Heart Messenger are 
available in the Porch for purchase. 
Irish Catholic €3.00 Sacred Heart 
Messenger €2.00   Money for these 
purchases should be put into the box 
marked Church Maintenance in the 
Porch. Thank you.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
First Saturday Devotions 

First Saturday devotions will take place 
immediately after 10am Mass on 

Saturday 7th June 2025 
 

Sick Calls 

The Sick calls will be attended to on 
Friday 6th June 2025 at the usual times. 
 

Clarification 
The Parish has indicated to Cork County Council that it will facilitate in every 
possible effect the installation of a tap in the New Cemetery.  It awaits a 
decision from Cork County Council as to where a water meter for the tap is to 
be installed.  While the Parish is quite happy to have this tap installed it has 
made clear to County Council that the Parish cannot be expected to pay for the 
water used in the Graveyard. 

A Gift 

The Parish is very grateful to 
acknowledge a gift of 

€5000.00 
for the Parish Infrastructure 

and Development Fund.  
 


